
The focus of  
  parental work 

Infos for Parents 
 

The School Parents' Council (SER) 
attaches great importance to 

working in a spirit of partnership 
and trust with the school 

management team, teachers, 
parents, pupils and all other 

educational and non-educational 
staff employed at the school. 

educational and non-educational 
staff employed at the school. 

School thrives on community and 
cooperation - naturally also in 

relation to parental work: what one 
person cannot achieve, many can. 

 
So don't hesitate, join in, have your 
say, think along with us. 

Best regards, your school parents' 
council for the 2023/2024 school year 

       If you are interested 
      please contact: 

  claudia.hamann@sawwasserturm.de 

 

Translation by deepl.com 

 
 

 
Each class at Oberschule am Wasserturm 
elects not only student representatives, 
but also parent representatives. These 
elected parent representatives from the 

class parents' associations will then 
represent the interests of the parents 
towards teachers, the school and in 

everyday and extraordinary matters and 
promote effective communication 

between the parties involved.                              
The tasks of a parent representative   

in this sense mainly include: 

 
- Teacher-parent-school interface, 
- forwarding information and   
  announcements from the school and 
  the city or state government, 
- bringing questions or complaints from 
  parents to the person(s) concerned  
  and working towards a solution. 

 
Every parent representative at this 
meeting has a vote and the right to 
express their opinion on all topics 
and must primarily express the 
interests of the parents. Ideally, the 
school management will take on board 
suggestions from parents in order to 
make everyday school life as 
satisfactory as possible for everyone. 
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